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15.12.23 
Dear parents, carers and families, 
 

If you were lucky enough to see the Y3/Y4 Christmas production of ‘Straw and 
Order’ this week then I am sure you are starting to feel a little Christmassy  
 

I was incredibly pleased and proud of the children who took part in the 
performances this week…the acting, the dancing and the singing were absolutely 
brilliant and I know from speaking to families after the show they all loved it and 
loved seeing how happy the children were onstage – well done! I am obviously very 
grateful to Mrs Bennett and Mrs Greaves and the rest of the lowers team for all the 
time and effort they have put into the performance – it was all worth it! 
 

A final reminder to all parents, carers and families that everyone is invited to our 
Christmas Service on Monday at St Mary’s church at 2.00pm. Children will be 
singing, sharing readings and offering prayers – it would be lovely to see you there. 
Please be aware, we have told the children that they are allowed to wear Christmas 
jumpers for the day if they wish to on Monday – it will just add a bit more sparkle 
to the day! 
 

School closes for the holidays on Tuesday at 1.30pm and there is no after-school 
care. School re-opens for children on Wednesday 3rd January 2024; Breakfast 
Club from 7.45am and other children arriving from 8.40am onwards for a prompt 
start at 8.50am! 
 

Thank you to all parents and families for their support this term; on behalf of all 
staff I would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and an exciting new year 
full of opportunity when it arrives!  

  
David Reddy 
(Headteacher) 
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